Phone: 204-437-2284
or 204-437-2060

Fax: 204-437-2556
rmofpiney@wiband.ca

-t :‘I Y Wl

RM of Piney

PO Box 48
Vassar, Manitoba
ROA 2J0

Public Notice:

March 10", 2015

Street Names for the Woodridge Subdivision

Recently the RM of Piney commenced a 49 lot subdivision along Pinewood Road in
Woodridge, Manitoba. At this time, the RM is asking for the public’s help in
regards to naming the two new roads that run through the subdivision. Enclosed
is a map of the subdivision along with the two roads highlighted in blue and pink.
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The RM of Piney asks that you keep all entries professional and appropriate. The
names that are submitted will be given to council for final selection and approval.
The deadline for entry is Tuesday, April 7th, 2015. All entries can be by phone,
mailed in, faxed, or emailed to office(@rmofpiney.mb.ca.

Thank you,

RM of Piney



